
 

1st February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following our letter in November I wanted to clarify the exeat arrangements for the Sixth Form. 
Exeat provides students with the opportunity to conduct independent learning at home or to 
pursue other enrichment activities which will support their academic development. This 
arrangement means that students will be able to leave school from lunchtime, if they do not 
have a Period 5 or 6 lesson, or from break, if they do not have a lesson after period 2. 
 
To take advantage of this privilege, students must attend morning registration and remain on 
the school premises until either the end of Period 2 or 4, regardless of whether they have free 
study periods during the day. This is in the interest of safeguarding students’ health and safety.  
 
Students with C3 detentions will also be expected to remain at school on a Friday to complete 
their detention. Furthermore, some students may be asked to remain on site, following staff 
recommendations and/or due to attainment concerns, to benefit from supervised study 
sessions.  
 
If a student has low attendance, punctuality issues or truants a lesson their exeat privileges will 
be withdrawn until there is an improvement. 
 
If your child must leave school at another point within the day they must speak with their PPM 
to have an exit slip completed. If this is not completed your child will not be permitted to leave 
the school premises.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in this matter. If you have any further questions please 
do not hesitate to contact a member of the team  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Sixth Form Team 


